
 

 

BAI/CIRCULAR/VARS/2023-227                         30th June 2023 
 

 

 
ALL AFFILIATED STATE ASSOCIATIONS 
BAI 
 
 

Subject: Extension of deadline for Voluntary Age Rectification Scheme (VARS) for 
discrepancy in age records of registered players 

 
Dear All,  
 
We would like to inform you that the Badminton Association of India (BAI) initiated the Voluntary 
Age Rectification Scheme (VARS) with the aim of rectifying any discrepancies in the age records 
of registered players. We are pleased to announce that the scheme has received an overwhelming 
response from coaches, parents, and players alike. 
 
Considering the numerous requests received by BAI, the Age Verification Committee convened a 
meeting on 28th June 2023 to discuss the matter. After careful deliberation, it has been decided to 
extend the deadline for the Voluntary Age Rectification Scheme (VARS) to 10th July 2023. We would 
like to emphasize that this will be the last and final opportunity for all those who wish to take 
advantage of this golden opportunity to rectify their recorded age under the VARS. 
 
This extension is aimed at accommodating those who might have missed the earlier deadline but still 
wish to rectify any discrepancies in their age records. 
 
We urge all coaches, parents, and players to utilize this extended period to review and rectify any 
potential discrepancies in their age records. The BAI Age Verification Committee will diligently process 
all requests received within the stipulated timeframe. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

                                                                                                              

(Sanjay Mishra) 
Secretary General, BAI 
 


